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Item No. 18.1              
  
  

Request for Council’s Consideration 

 Included on Agenda 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Thursday) 

X Added Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Monday) 
 

 Request from the Floor 

Date of Council Meeting:  May 27, 2025 

Subject:  New Timberlea School 

Motion for Council to Consider: 
 
That Halifax Regional Council direct the Chief Administrative Officer (CAO) to provide a staff report, 
relative to the new school being planned on Maple Grove Avenue and Amalfi Way in Timberlea, that 
identifies: 
 

a) opportunities and recommendations for municipal recreation enhancements; and 
 

b) infrastructure such as sidewalks that may be necessary to support the school, and prospective 
funding and timing from the province and/or municipality for the installation of such services. 

Reason:  
 

a. Residents feels the addition of an outdoor walking track would support wellness in the 
community.  

b. Discussions are currently underway between HRM and the Province on planning for the new 
school and now is the time build in community safety supports.  

 

Outcome Sought:  
 
Report identifying any opportunities for recreation enhancements and the inclusion of sidewalks or 
multiuse pathways in school planning and design.  

Councillor Steele 
 

District 12 

 


